
 

 

December 09, 2019 

 

Flowery Branch Road Closure January 06, 2020 

 

Mill Creek Cluster Schools 

 

 

Due to the upcoming road closure of Flowery Branch Road, buses 

might be later in the mornings and afternoons.  We will be making 

some necessary adjustments to routes prior to the road closure and 

you will receive written notification of the changes and the 

effective date. 

 

If you do not receive written notification of any changes prior to 

the road closure that means your route wasn’t directly impacted.  

With the road closure we are anticipating heavier traffic volume 

therefore we will be observing school arrival times for 

approximately 1 week after the road closure.  After 1 week of 

assessments, we will then make necessary time changes and again 

written notification will be sent home via your child.   

 

All changes will remain in effect for the remainder of this school 

year 19/20. 

 

We will do our best to run as efficiently as we can and make all 

transitions as minimal as possible. 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause however; it is 

out of our control. 

 

Thank you, 

Vicki Massey 

Transportation Supervisor 

 


